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Minutes of a meeting of the Chippenham Youth Council held in the Town Hall, 
Chippenham, on Tuesday 18 April 2023 at 4.30 pm. 
 
Youth Councillors Present: 
 
Andrew Berry 
Charlie Sturgiss 
Charlie Kieslich 

Thomas Berry 
Thomas Davis 
Luis Kosova  

 
Officers Present: 
 
Alex Cooper (AC), Democratic Services Officer 
Rob Escott (RE), Marketing Officer 
  
43 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 
There were no apologies for absence.  
  

44 ECO MONTH 
 
Youth Councillors received an update on the Town Council’s Eco Month and 
discussed their availability to take part in some associated action.  
  
Youth Councillors agreed that raising awareness of the issue of littering, and 
trying to tackle it, was important to them. Youth Councillors asked that 
officers think of some options for the kind of message they could send out, 
and how.  
 
  

45 ITEMS REFERRED TO THE YOUTH COUNCIL 
 
Youth Councillors were informed about items of the Town Council’s business 
that Town Councillors had referred to them. In particular, the current 
planning application at Foundry Lane and situation regarding a TPO’d oak 
tree at that location.  
  
Youth Councillors discussed the debate surrounding development.  
 
  

46 SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE & ITEMS FOR COMMUNICATION 
 
Youth Councillors had no suggestions for items that should be 
communicated.   
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47 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 
The next meeting of the Youth Council is due to take place on Tuesday 02 
May 2023.  
  

 The meeting concluded at 5.15 pm 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 


